
March 20, 2002 
 

The special scheduled meeting of the Board of County Commissioners was called to 
order this 20th day of March, 2002, in the conference room of the County Office Building 
by Chairman, George Skinner.  Roll was called by Oletha Sweetman, Deputy County 
Clerk/Secretary and those present were: 
 
George Skinner, Chairman 
Leroy Krohmer, Vice-Chairman 
Oletha Sweetman, Secretary 
 
Member Bill Graves was absent. 
 
Christine Brannon was also present. 
 
Chairman Skinner called for discussion, consideration and/or action on Reap Grant 
through ACCOG for Hansmeyer Heights and stated that since this is within the City of 
Norman they are not eligible for the grant.  Mr. Skinner moved, seconded by Leroy 
Krohmer, to strick this from the agenda. 
The vote was:  George Skinner, yes; Leroy Krohmer, yes. 
Motion carried. 
 
There being no further business to come before the Board, Leroy Krohmer moved that 
the meeting be adjourned.  George Skinner seconded the motion. 
The vote was:  George Skinner, yes; Leroy Krohmer, yes. 
Motion carried. 


